

Longmeadow Condominium Association 75 Jackson Drive Milford, CT 06460

To: Residents of Longmeadow

From: Longmeadow Board of Directors

After the recent storm, it has come to our attention that very few residents are actually bothering to cooperate with the snow contractor.

- 1. <u>MOVE YOUR CAR</u> when you hear the plows. If cars are not moved out of the way, plowing individual spaces leaves huge mounds of snow and makes it impossible to get to your car easily afterwards. If all cars are moved out of a row, the contractor can plow sideways and won't leave the huge mounds of snow on the sidewalk. *Don't have to go out? Move your car anyway!*
- 2. <u>RETURN YOUR CAR</u> back to your numbered or normal space after plowing occurs. Many cars were left in the visitor's parking lot and in other residents' numbered spaces overnight, making it impossible for people to park their car in their normal parking place.

Please don't be inconsiderate and cooperate with the contractor and your neighbors. This isn't about you – it's about safety and respect. If you follow these simple steps, better and more effective snow plowing will occur.